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February 12, 1992
3F0292-08

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Environmental Protection Plan

| Dear Sir:

Attached please find a copy of correspondence dated January 31, 1992 to the
Environmental Protection Agency concerning an update to the schedule of
compliance for NPDES Permit FL0000159 for the Crystal River Helper Cooling Towar
Project. The submittal of this correspondence to the NRC is required in
accordance with the Environmental Protection Plan, Faction 3.2.

| Sincerely,

W
! Beard, Jr.. .

| Senior Vice President
| Nuclear Operations

PMB/REF:ff

Attachment

xc: Regional Administrator, Region 11
Senior Resident Inspector
NRR Froject Manager
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C O R P o n a f e c es

January 31,1992

Mr. James Scarbrough, Chief
Facilitics Performance Branch
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region IV '

__

345 Courtland St., N.E.-
Atlanta, Georgia 30365

Dear Mr. Scarbrough:

Re: |Crptal River Units 1,2 & 3
NPDES Permitfl.0000159
Helper Coolfrq Tower Progress Report -

In accordance with the schedr.le of compilance for NPDES Permit FID000159, Florida Power Corporation
is providing the attached Crystal River lielper Cooling Tower Project Progress Report.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Manitia Moultric at (813) 866-4667.
..

Sincerely.-

- --

W. Jeffrey Pardue, Manager
Environmental Programs

Attachments

GENERAL OFFICE: 3201 Thirty fourth Street South * P.O. Box 14042 * St. Petersburg. Florida 33733 !313) 866-5151*
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